
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 28 March 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I am putting pen to paper to advise you that Simon Morley has 
secured a promotion as Head Teacher to a much larger school in Boston and as a result will be 
leaving Kirkby on Bain at the end of the Summer Term. 
 
Simon joined us here in September 2010 following the untimely passing of Peter Douglas and in that 
time here has made a real difference to the School, not least that over the last few years we have 
maintained our Ofsted ratings in an ever challenging environment and been able to secure funding to 
extend Chestnut Class and build a New Hall. 
 
The Governing Body will now start the process of selecting a new Head Teacher and as that develops 
I will keep you up to date with progress. 
 
In the meantime, whilst there will be plenty of opportunities to say ‘Thank You’ to Simon and to 
celebrate his achievements here, it is important to recognise the Good Name which the school has 
within the education community and the importance which I will place on that as we look to the 
future. 
 
If anyone does have any questions, please can I ask that you either catch me outside school or 
alternatively direct them to the Clerk to The Governors, Michelle Lee, who can be found in school 
most days and she will pass them onto me and I will arrange to respond. 
 
I do know that Simon will also write his own letter to you in due course but before then can I, on 
behalf of everyone, pass on my congratulations to Simon on this well-earned promotion. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Paul Brewster 
Chair Of Governors 
 


